
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, April 6, 1967

FRESHMEN: Sunday, April 9^ at 3*30 p.m.
There will be a freshman prayer meeting on Sunday, April 9- at 3*30 p.m. in 
the prayer chapel in the SUB. "A freshman on his knees is God's opportunity."

BUSINESS OFFICE: There was a slight(?) mistake in Tuesday’s bulletin. It should have 
read as follows: The Business Office wishes to remind you that all student 
accounts for the WINTER QUARTER must be paid by April 10tb#

FROM THE BOOKSTORE: New store hours for Thursday are 9*15 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

FROM THE LIBRARY: Beginning Tuesday the library will close at 7:20 p.m. each evening 
a* of Spiritual Emphasis services. Monday hours will remain the same.

NOTICE TO ALL CANDIDATES FOR GRADUATION: All transcripts for all correspondence work 
must be in file in the Registrar’s office by no later than Friday, June 2, 
and probability certifications as to satisfactory completion of work taken 
by cross enrollment at other institutions concurrently during the Spring 
Quarter must be on file with the Registrar by the same date. Candidates 
for graduation completing such work should bear this in mind now and make 
preparations accordingly.

SUMMER CAMP COUNSELORS NEEDED: Summer Camp counselors are needed to work at KING’S 
TEENS MIRACLE RANCH. They are looking for an athletic director, water 
safety instructor, and camp nurse. For information and application forms 
contact Tom Crabtree or Ken Peterson or write to King’s Garden (Youth 
Ministries Dept.), 19303 Fremont Ave. N., Seattle, Washington.

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK: Rev. C. M. Ward, the speaker for the Spiritual Emphasis Week 
will be with us on Tuesday evening; however, Rev. John Corts of Leighton 
Ford Crusade will be our speaker on Monday and Tuesday morning.

The class schedule all of next week is as follows:

Period Time
1 7:20 - 8:00
2 8:05 - 8:^5
3 8:50 - 9:30

Chapel 9:^0 - 11:00

k 11:25 - 12:10
5 12:15 - 1:00 '
6 1:10 - 2:00


